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Northeastern Maryland Intergroup of Alcoholics Anonymous
Archive Committee Update to the Intergroup Council for March 2024
March 26, 2024

From the Archives… 
“On January 24, 1971, Bill died of pneumonia in Miami Beach, Florida. Seven months earlier, in the same place, he had delivered his last public words at the 35th Anniversary International Convention. His last words to his fellow A.A.s were: ‘God bless you and Alcoholics Anonymous forever.’" 
– (https://www.aa.org/the-start-and-growth-of-aa (nd) A.A. Continues to Grow Globally, para. 2)

Health issues and so many other projects have held me back from getting to the office or getting some other things moving. And, I will be overseas from March 21 through April 2 or 3. So, my prayer is that after Easter I will get going on these things.
· Welcome new Archive Committee member Terry W. (HG)
· Continuing to plan use of the book/display cabinet. To begin with…
· Big Book history display. I need to take the display components to Staples and have them completed there. I’m still designing some of the components.
· Grapevine collection inventory and labeling of binders. I now have the proper labels and template for completing this.
· I have most of the materials needed for a Grapevine history display that will focus especially on our local writers. These are in the office but need preparation
· I have rebound the 1943 AA scrapbook.
· I am working on sorting the numerous items that were recently dropped off by a Cecil County AA.
· Begin monthly committee meetings. (?)
A question I have for the Council, which I hope to mention at the April meeting, is to what extent does the Council wish to digitize the file cabinets’ contents–old business records for the most part. I presume these would all be retained on Dropbox.
Charlie Mike!
Mark P.
Archivist
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